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7th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Once again, it’s been another busy week at Cold Harbour finishing with Number Day today. I would like to 

thank everyone for your support and patience with the changes at the school gate yesterday morning and 

afternoon due to polling day - it was much appreciated and as a parent to me said yesterday, ‘It’s only for 

one day!’. Some cars still came down Highland Close, which was quite dangerous with children crossing 

the road. I know I must sound like a broken record but even on a normal school day, it can be quite 

dangerous with cars turning at the school gates. Please, please can you avoid doing this if at all possible. 

 

School Census Day - School lunches 

Our next School Census day is on Thursday 20th May and we will have a special theme for the day 

called A TASTE OF AMERICA, the menu has been sent on ParentMailPMX.  If you would like to order a 

meal for your child, please do so by lunchtime on Tuesday 11th May at the latest.  

If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, we would appreciate it if you order a meal for that day, as it 

will help with our budget funding.  If a FSM meal hasn't been ordered by the deadline, we will order every 

child who is eligible to FSM a meal on this day, unless you tell us otherwise. 

      

Number Day NSPCC 

Thank you to all our families for supporting the NSPCC Number Day.  We have had a really fun day 

thinking about numbers and raised an incredible £143.87 for the NSPCC. 

 

   

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

Hot Chocolate Friday 

I loved the visit from the children who joined me for a cup of hot 

chocolate and a chat today. They were a very happy, smiley bunch 

who have embodied the school values this week either by working hard 

in class, supporting new friends who have arrived from another country 

or by helping the school today with some technology for Number day. 

They should all be very proud of themselves! 

Have a lovely weekend - let’s hope this sunshine stays with us! 

Claire 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://www.amazing-mk.co.uk/Logo&sa=U&sqi=2&pjf=1&ved=0ahUKEwidlrXDuJPPAhWJOsAKHRUcAfgQwW4IFTAA&usg=AFQjCNEyJkG-iV3pD1bI5-tyOsoSngvmBQ

